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Pawnee City School Superintendent Leaving 
(KLZA)-- The Pawnee City School District is looking for a new Superintendent for a second
consecutive year. 

Darron Arlt who started work at Pawnee City July 1, has accepted the superintendent position in his
hometown of Plainview, according to an article in the Pawnee Republican.

Arlt will work at Pawnee City until June 30th.  McPherson & Jacobson, L.L.C., Executive
Recruitment and Development is once again assisting the school district with the search and
selection of a new superintendent.  

Applications will be accepted until March 31st with finalists selected April 13th and interviews to be
conducted April 18th.  
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